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To: All DX'ers 

From: John Woodson, Program Director WRIX AM 1020 

'Date: March 11, 1992 

Dear DX'ers, 

This letter is in response to all of the cards and letters 

that received concerning the DX test that was performed on our 

station Monday, March 2, 1992. I want to thank you for responding 

to this test. Here is the list of states that we have heard from 

so far: Georgia, Illinois, Florida, Alabama, 'Connecticut, West 

Virginia, Vermont, New York, North Carolina, Arkansas, Iowa, 

and Pennsylvania. 

For your general knowledge the transmitter that we use is 

a Harris MW 10, and it is approximately 3 years old. 

We are planning another DX test in the near future. 

Enclosed please find a bumper sticker and a coverage map 

from our station. 

incerely, 

Woodson 

Program Director 

P.S. Our thanks to JD Stephens of Huntsville, Ala. for setting 

the test up. 

Watson Village Anderson, S.C. 29624 


